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Memorandum 
Department of Public Works 
 

 

TO:   Michael O. Geisel, P.E. 
   City Administrator 
 
FROM:  James A. Eckrich, P.E. 
   Public Works Dir. / City Engineer
  
DATE:  July 19, 2018  
  
RE: Metro St. Louis Cooperative Deicing Salt Program  
 

 
As you know, the City of Chesterfield coordinates the purchase and delivery of 

deicing salt for all members of the St. Louis Metro APWA Salt Cooperative (Coop).  
The Coop is comprised of 51 cities and seven school districts which combine their 
purchasing power to obtain the best price possible for deicing salt.   

 
The City of Chesterfield, on behalf of the Coop, most recently opened bids for the 
purchase of deicing salt on June 17, 2015.  At that time, Compass Minerals provided 

the low bid at a cost of $49.23 per ton.  This was significantly lower than the Coop 
paid in 2014, which was $62.63 per ton, and even more significantly lower than the 

next lowest 2015 bid, which was $71.17 per ton.  Compass Minerals has served the 
Coop well and is willing to extend its 2015 prices again for an additional year.  
Accordingly, I recommend that we accept this price extension and once again 

purchase salt from Compass Minerals.   
 

Unfortunately, Beelman Logistics was unwilling to extend its 2015 prices for delivery 
($8.62 / ton to Chesterfield).  Accordingly, the Department of Public Works publicly 
advertised for bids for salt hauling and unloading.  A public bid opening was held on 

July 11, 2018.  Beelman Logistics submitted the one and only bid received, with the 
prices contained on the attached Bid Form.  All prices have been raised, as expected, 
with the price to the City of Chesterfield increasing to $11.45 per ton.  The City Staff 

did contact Lange Stegmann, who has also provided this service in the past.  A 
representative from Lange Stegmann stated that they were aware of the bid, but were 

unable to provide this service for the Coop in 2018 / 2019.   
 
It is my recommendation that the City of Chesterfield approve the one year 

extension for salt by Compass Minerals, and the low bid for salt delivery by 
Beelman Logistics LLC.  Once approved, City Staff will execute the documents 
necessary to initiate the 2018/2019 salt purchase on behalf of the Coop. 

 

 

Please forward to PPW for review and concur-

rence of your recommendation to extend the

Compass Materials procurement bid.
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The City of Chesterfield Staff is currently in the process of obtaining the orders for 
salt, which will comprise the two salt delivers, one of which will occur in late 2018 

(fall) and one in early 2019 (winter).  Due to the mild 2017/2018 winter, the City of 
Chesterfield’s salt dome is full, and we will not order any salt for the fall order.  We 

do anticipate the need for additional salt, and will plan to place an order for 3,000 
tons of salt for the winter delivery.  This will result in a total cost to the City of 
Chesterfield of $182,040 which is well within budget ($275,300).  If you have 

questions or need additional information, please let me know.    
 
Action Recommended 

 
This matter should be forwarded to City Council for its consideration of approval of 

the salt extension with Compass Minerals, and the delivery contract with Beelman 
Logistics LLC.   
 

  










